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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
BUENOS AIRES,

6th September, 1933.

Dear Sir,

In reply to your memorandum regarding the tugs
WSALVADOR" and "SUPERIOR" of Messrs Compania Argentina de
Navegacion, Mihanovich Lda. of this port, we beg to inform
you- that the above company do not wish to continue them in

classification, as they are engaged in work up thd river.

A letfer to the above effect from the General

Manager of the Works is attached.

We are, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,
for the Surveyors,

signed:- A.J. MATHESON.
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